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MaxSence,

Office number 827, 8th floor,

Clover hills plaza,

NIBM, Pune-411048

Subject: Experience Letter

To Whom It May Concern,

This is to certify that Ms. Ummesalamah Kanchwala worked as an Assistant Manager in
our company from April, 2020 to November, 2020 with our entire satisfaction. During
her working period we found her as a sincere, honest, hardworking and a dedicated
employee with a professional attitude and very good job knowledge. We have no
objection to allow her in any better position and have no liabilities in our company.

We wish her every success in her life.

Regards,

Aliasgar Jamena

Managing Director

Maxsence


